

Temporary Road Closure – Haslingden Park Drive

Dear Resident,

Temporary Road Closure Haslingden Park Drive (near Don Street)

Haslingden Park Drive, near Don Street intersection, Lowood, will be closed to through traffic from Tuesday, 13 August 2019 and will be reopened to traffic on Friday, 16 August 2019, weather permitting.

This section of road will be closed for the purpose of replacing culvert pipes under the road.

Council will temporarily open the closed section of Haslingden Park Drive at the intersection of Prospect Street (Forest Hill Fernvale Road) to provide access for local residents and emergency services.

For further information on the roads affected by the temporary road closure, refer to the map overleaf.

The section of Haslingden Park Drive at Prospect Street will be closed to traffic again once the roadworks has been completed and the other end of the road has been reopened to traffic.

Council apologises for any inconvenience. Your patience, understanding and cooperation during this time is appreciated.

If you have any queries regarding this work, please contact Somerset Regional Council on 5424 4000.

Yours sincerely,

For Bob Holmes

Acting Chief Executive Officer



Temporary Road Closure – Haslingden Park Drive



